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When developing certificate programs in any discipline, the faculty are invited to seek
help from the Office of Graduate Studies and Continuing Education. That office has
been designated as the locus point of all certificate programs that have the official
imprimatur of the University. The office can provide resources but will also provide
oversight so as to ensure that certificates conform to uniform academic standards.



